
    

______________________________________________________________________________ 

You Are Cordially Invited and Passionately Encouraged To Attend  
 

Kendrick High School’s Parent, Teacher, Student Association 

General Meeting  
on 

Thursday, March 15, 2018, 6:00pm 

Kendrick High School Cafeteria 
 
 

Meet KHS Principal Dr. Alonzo James 
Meet KHS PTSA 2017-2018 Officers 

 
Ask Questions 

Make Suggestions 
 

Your Attendance Will Earn your Child(ren) C.H.O.P. Store Bucks 
 
 

Join PTSA During the Meeting to be Entered in Our Gift Card Raffle 
($6.00 Cash Membership Fee) 

Raffle Will Take Place at the End of the Meeting 

 
 
 
 

**Refreshments will be Served** 

 
Contact with Any Questions/Concerns: 

Jan Grier, PTSA President  jmgrier07@aol.com 
 

 

Kendrick High School 
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